
                                                 

                                

 Teacher of Science (Second in Department TLR2C) 
 BBG Academy, Bradford Road, Birkenshaw, Bradford, BD19 4BE  
Salary: MPS / UPS plus TLR2c 
Start Date: April 2022 
Contract: Permanent 
Hours:  Full time 

 

We are seeking to appoint a Teacher of Science, Second in Department, to support and work 
closely with the Head of Science. The successful candidate will be inspiring and ambitious and 
will be able to effectively teach all three disciplines up to KS4. We are looking for applications 
from candidates who can motivate our learners to achieve their best, can instil a “Growth 
Mindset” in all, and nurture students to see challenges as opportunities to flourish. The school 
is oversubscribed, has achieved significantly above average Progress 8 scores over the past 
three years and holds an Ofsted rating of good. 

BBG Academy is part of The Rodillian Multi Academy Trust, which also includes The 
Featherstone Academy, Brayton Academy, Southway and the founding school, Rodillian 
Academy. BBG Academy has recently completed an extensive building project to add 12 new 
fully equipped classrooms, a dining room extension and brand-new changing facilities to the 
current building.  
 

The Rodillian Multi Academy Trust has a reputation for high expectations for all, a pioneering 
curriculum and excellent staff/student relationships. In return, the successful candidate will enjoy 
access to high quality CPD at all levels and the chance to work in an organisation that does 
things differently. Our academies are a place where staff can develop their skills, find their own 
style and methods of teaching, learn and grow alongside their students, and feel that they are 
making a real difference to the lives of those they teach. The Trust is committed to providing 
private school opportunities in a modern comprehensive environment. We believe that traditional 
values of discipline and respect are sacrosanct. We do not tolerate bullying, defiance or 
rudeness and this has made for harmonious and safe learning environments for our young 
people, and a supportive environment for staff.    

This is a real opportunity for you to make your mark, and as a growing Multi-Academy Trust with 

an excellent reputation, there are always opportunities for career development and further career 

progression for ambitious and committed colleagues. 

Prospective candidates are welcome to contact Karen Marshall, PA to the Principal at: 

karen.marshall@bbgacademy.com to arrange a discussion about this opportunity. 
 

The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Any successful applicants will be required to 

undertake an Enhanced Disclosure check by the Disclosure and Barring Service. 
 

Please visit the Rodillian Multi Academy Trust website to download an application pack 

at www.rodillianacademytrust.co.uk. Applications must be returned to 

recruitment@rodillianacademy.co.uk 
 

Closing date for completed applications: Monday 6 December 2021 at 9.00 a.m. 
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